
Japanese knotweed - Prevent the spread of invasive, non-native plants 

You are reminded that this plant is notifiable. 

If you come across it on your property then you MUST take steps to eradicate it. Great care should 

be taken to prevent the spread of the plant. 

If you come across it on a public highway (e.g. verge) then please contact Highways on 0300 123 

7036.  To identify it visit www.nonnativespecies.org/index.cfm?sectionid=47   

Please also inform the Parish Clerk of the location as the Parish Council has started keeping a list of 

sites. For general information see www.gov.uk/prevent-the-spread-of-harmful-invasive-and-non-

native-plants 

 


